Coalition Update 4/04:
The possibility of an effective statewide parents' action campaign has taken a major step forward with the pending involvement and leadership of NJ Parents Caucus. More news expected to follow.
Coalition Update 4/04:
On 3/30/04, at NJ Law Center, the first meeting was held of a new state 'network' to advance statewide bullying-related projects. This evolution of the Coalition should allow for substantial development of various projects (including this website), including those described below in the 2/04 update.

